
 

Film Afternoon 

Friday 14th February straight after school 

£2.50 includes popcorn + drink  

(Popcorn kindly donated by Cineworld) 

KS1 (Reception, Year 1 + Year 2) – watching The Queens Corgi, pick up at 5.10pm from 

classroom 

KS2 (Years 3 to 6) – watching The Lion King, pick up at 5.40pm from classroom 

 

Children with a place reserved for this event will go directly from class to the studio or hall. 

 

Places are limited due to space restrictions. To reserve a space please complete the form and return via 

school office / class teacher with payment. No tickets will be issued but you will be given confirmation of 

place (this may take a few days). 

 

To help this event run smoothly we would like volunteers for the afternoon please - leave your name in the 
office or e-mail us at friendsbirchhill@gmail.com.  
 

               

To reserve places for this event please complete details below and return to school in an envelope with 

payment before MONDAY 10th February 2020. It will be returned before the event to confirm a place. 

Name:       Class:     

Name:       Class:     

Name:       Class:     

Are you able to help on the day? 
If so please give us a name and contact number. 

mailto:friendsbirchhill@gmail.com

